
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 7, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Column in “Mississippi Medical News” 
 
CC:  Lee Ann 
 
 
I had a call from Cindy Sanders with “Mississippi Medical News.”  She is offering the 
opportunity for you to have a column on your health care proposal published in their next 
issue.  We have up to 1,000 words to make the case (about double the size of the weekly 
column).  Physician, hospital administrator and health care professional across the state 
read this publication.  This is a great opportunity to continue selling the proposal, as well 
as playing up the endorsement by the State Board of Health. 
 
I will go ahead and draft a column for your review. 


